DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WELFARE

BUREAU OF GENERAL INFORMATION

BUREAU OF SCHOOL SERVICE AND RESEARCH

LECTURE COURSE BUREAU

BUREAU OF VISUAL INSTRUCTION

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

UNIVERSITY EXTENSION DIVISION
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF EXTENSION TEACHING
BUREAU OF CLASS INSTRUCTION
BUREAU OF CORRESPONDENCE STUDY

December 6, 1937

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Gymnasium Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you very much for your letter of December 3. At your suggestion we are writing a little note to Mr. Hargiss to tell him that Mr. Butler is working now on the course in "Track and Field Athletics."

We wrote to the McGraw-Hill Book Company to ask that they give us an instructor's copy of "Better Basketball" and were advised that they would send us a copy just as soon as possible. We will be indeed pleased to have this complimentary copy of your book.

Sincerely yours,

RK:EC

Secretary,
Bureau of Correspondence Study